
SB 6752 - DIGEST

Finds that it has become increasingly difficult for many
homeowners to pay the increased taxes resulting from rapid
increases in valuation. The legislature intends to allow low
and middle-income homeowners to defer payment of property
taxes on their principal residences to the extent that tax
increases exceed fifteen percent. The deferral program created
in this act is intended to assist persons in maintaining their
homes by easing the increases in tax.


